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Sen. Tomczyk on the State Budget 

 

Madison, WI – Senator Cory Tomczyk (R-Mosinee) issued the following statement regarding the 

State Budget. 

 

“After a long and tedious process, the Legislature’s work on the budget is finished. I voted yes on 

this budget, which will benefit the 29th Senate District and the entire state of Wisconsin.  

 

As the Chair of the Senate Committee on Transportation and Local Government, I was pleased 

that my colleagues supported the Agricultural Road Improvement Program which will invest $150 

million in improving rural roads and infrastructure critical to agriculture. This is a new program 

that will have real world implications and help farmers get food to our tables. 

 

Another success in the budget is the reduction of the state income tax and elimination of the 

personal property tax. Reducing the tax burden has been and always will be a priority for 

Republicans in the Legislature and I am proud to continue to this trend.” 
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